Rafi Miah

From: Christina Latham-Koeni [

Sent: 09 February 2022 08:50
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Murphy's Yard application number 2021/3225/P

As a Camden resident | would like to register my objection to the proposed Murphy’s Yard development application
number 2021/3225/P.

The proposals in their current form will set a terrible and irremovable precedent for high-rise building on the edge of
the Heath.

Christina Latham-Koenig
44 Parliament Hill
London NW32TN



